Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2011 4:46 PM
To: ‘CBacina@oaklandnet.com’

Cc: cindy@bonkowski.com

Subject: Well destruction for 421 23rd Avenue
Chris,

| am the case worker for a fuel leak case at 421 23™ Avenue in Oakland. Alameda County is ready to close this case;
however, the destruction of all monitoring wells is a requirement for case closure. | understand there have been some
permitting issues for the destruction of three off-site wells in Kennedy Street. Any help that you can provide to the
consultant and responsible party in getting through the permitting would be appreciated as we would like to get this
case resolved.

Thank you for your help,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




